
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 “CRIME OF THE WEEK” 
 December 11, 2024 

 

Crime Stoppers of Mesa County needs your help to identify and locate a male suspect involved 
in a theft.  

At about 5:45 p.m. on Thursday, November 7th, security cameras captured an unknown male 
entering Dillard’s located at Mesa Mall 2424 Hwy 6 and 50.  While inside, the male selected 
three pairs of Maui Jim sunglasses and one pair of Oakley sunglasses and concealed them 
inside his clothing.  After he removed an Armani fragrance box and placed it inside the pocket 
of his hoodie, he walked past all points of sale and exited the store without attempting to pay 
for the items.  The estimated property loss is over $1,300.   

Security video captured a White male with dark hair up in a 
man bun and last seen wearing a dark green hoodie with 
dark pants and carrying a black backpack.  A photo of the 
suspect viewed at www.241stop.com or Crime Stoppers of 
Mesa County Facebook page.  

If you know the location or the identity of the suspect 
involved in this crime, please submit a tip by downloading 
the P3tips APP on any mobile device, online at 
www.241stop.com, or by calling 970-241-7867.  
Information reported to Crime Stoppers that leads to an 
arrest can earn you up to a $1,000 cash reward and you 
will remain completely anonymous. For more 
information, see us at www.241stop.com.   
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